
Dr. Arohibald Mal looh, 
New York Aoademy 01' Medioine, 
New York City. 

Dear Arohie, 

9th Nova:n.ber 1934 . 

Thank you so muoh for your telegram of congratu­
la tion on September 27th. I took great joy in reading 1 t 
to those who were at the dinner that evening. I wish you 
could have been with us. 

Helen joins in sending our best regards to you 
both. 

Yours siD0erely, 

7GP/HL. 


